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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwoodschool.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

 

Monday 24th September 2012 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Unfortunately, our trip to the Multiskills event on Thursday 27th September has been cancelled by 

The Voyager School due to Norwood being the only school to accept the invitation.  The event will 

be rescheduled for later in the year and therefore Thursday will be a normal school day for Y2 

children. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Roe      Mrs Reynolds 

Year 2 Teacher     Head Teacher 


